
 

 

    April 12, 2017  Before the House Committee on Health Care  
House Bill 2834-1   The Board of Nursing wishes to provide informational testimony regarding the -1 amendments to House Bill 2834.  The Board has no position on the -1 amendments.  Board representatives met with Representative Hayden during the 2015 legislative session regarding a similar bill.  The information we provided then still stands today: Certified Registered Nurse Anesthetists (CRNA) are educationally prepared to care for patients classified as physical status 1, physical status 2, or physical status 3 by the American Society of Anesthesiologists.  Further, the Board has had no complaints regarding the provision of care by CRNAs in dental offices.  The Board would be happy to answer any questions the Committee may have.  Thank you for the opportunity to submit information regarding the -1 amendments to HB 2834.  


